
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
May 28—12:15 Early Dismissal 
May 31—Memorial Day, No School 
June 2, 9—Kindergarten Screening 
June 5—Hull High School Graduation 
June 7—MCAS Grade 5 STE 
June 7, 21—School Committee 6:30pm 
June 8—Toolbox Jeopardy! 
June 10—Author Amanda Davis Virtually Visits 3rd-5th  
June 11—Spirit Day Assembly! 
June 11—12:15 Early Dismissal 
June 15—Pirate Day! 
June 16—Last Day of Preschool (AM & PM) 
June 17—Spirit Day! 
June 17—Last Day of School! 11:45 Dismissal 
June 18—Staff Professional Day 

Christine Cappadona, Principal Kyle Shaw, Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

A Note from the Principal 

As we approach this holiday weekend our students 

have been making cards for veterans to honor those 

serving and who have served in our country's armed 

forces. The cards will be delivered to veterans over 

the next several weeks.  

The June calendar is attached to today's Blue Notes.  

We are planning adapted versions of our year-end 

traditions—details to come. Our last day of school is 

June 17! 

~Mrs. Cappadona  

Our FINAL virtual assembly of the year is coming 

soon! Send your RAD photos of Jacobs Pirates 

having fun in their Core Value T-Shirts or school 

colors to Mr. Shaw at kshaw@town.hull.ma.us to 

have them featured! 

Our Food Drive Continues Through June 11! 
The collection boxes at the school entrances grow fuller by the 

day! We have target items for each week, but any and all 
donations are appreciated at any time.   

Week #1—May 24-28: Tuna, Canned Meats, & Pasta 

Week #2—June 1-4: Cereals & Canned Fruits 

Week #3—June 7-11: Beans & Canned Vegetables 
A Few Spring/Summer Reminders 

 

Sun Safety:  The number one rule is PREVENTION! Use 
sunscreen daily and reapply every 2 hours while 
outdoors. Seek the shade, especially between 10am and 
4pm. Wear a hat as well as UV blocking sunglasses. 

Water, Water, Water…. It’s always important to keep our 
bodies hydrated, but especially so during the warmer 
months.  Please be sure to send your child to school with 
a water bottle.  We do have a hydration station where 
students can refill their water bottles as needed 
throughout the day. 

Ticks!  While most tick bites are harmless and don’t require 
medical attention, some ticks (like the deer tick, wood 
tick and others) can carry harmful germs and cause 
disease. Please check your child’s body for ticks, 
including their scalp and back. If a tick is found please 
follow these instructions: 

• Remove the tick with tweezers   
• Pull steadily outward and away from the skin, do not 

twist or jerk the tick   
• Protect your fingers and hand with a tissue, or glove 
• Apply alcohol or disinfectant to area after tick removal 
• Place tick in jar of alcohol and keep for identification 
• Wash hands with soap and water 
• Observe the site for signs of a rash for at least a month 

-Ms. Keegan 

Tomorrow is a half-day, with dismissal at 12:15. Walkers 
will be dismissed at 11:45-11:55; car rider pick-up is from 
11:55-12:05; buses will load for dismissal at 12:05-12:15. 
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